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This Week… 
 

We have been planning a party! We have 
used our measuring skills to make cake. 
We used our knowledge of time to plan 
out the morning and our art and craft 
skills to make piñatas and decorations. 

Thank you for all the donations for the 
sponsored silence. It was fun trying to 

keep quiet, but we managed it! 

 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s Weekly 

Newsletter. 
19th July 2019 

Open Door Tuesday 8:30am – 
8:55am 

 
As this is the last newsletter for 
the year I would like to take the 

chance to say it has been an 
absolute privilege to teach your 
children this year. They are a 
fantastic class and I will miss 
them next year! I hope you all 

have an amazing summer. 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Tuesday 23rd July – Break up at 2pm 
Return to school on Wednesday 4th 

September at 8:55am 

 

A BIG well done… 

to all the class 

For a fantastic week. 

 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Reilly 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Creativity– 

Max 


